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Monthly Newsletter        July 2018  

Freedom and Entrepreneurship 

The Lockhart Chamber of Commerce would like to extend an extensive thank you to all 

those who contributed to the success of the 46th Annual Chisholm Trail Roundup Rodeo 

and Music Festival. Thank you to our generous sponsors, our dedicated volunteers, and 

our loyal patrons. We appreciate and welcome your feedback so that we may improve 

next year’s festival. Thank you for your patience as changes were made to this year’s 

festival, and we look forward to seeing you next year! 

 

As we move into July, we invite you to celebrate our nation’s independence and freedom 

on Tuesday, July 3 at the Lockhart City Park for our Independence Day Extravaganza. 
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Like us on Facebook 

Visit our website for other July happenings hosted by the Lockhart Chamber of Commerce that aim to improve 

your business’ bottom line. 
 

 “An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.” - Benjamin Franklin 

 

 

 

Christie Pruitt 

President/CEO 

President/CEO of the Lockhart Chamber of Commerce 

Join us for our Small Business Lunch & Learn Hosted by SCORE 

Wednesday, July 25th at the Chamber Office (702 S Commerce 

Street) at 11:30 AM.  The topic of discussion will be “Terrible 

Mistakes Business Owners Make You Easily Can Avoid”.  Learn 

from  attorneys with  decades of experience representing small to 

mid-size business owners, nonprofits and governmental units in an 

empowering, upbeat and humorous presentation what you as a 

business owner easily can do- and also teach your team to do- to avoid costly legal mis-

takes.  Register online at: 

 
http://www.lockhartchamber.com/events/details/small-business-lunch-learn-legal-mistakes-9128 

www.lockhartchamber.com 

512.398.2818 

http://www.lockhartchamber.com/events/details/small-business-lunch-learn-legal-mistakes-9128


Monthly LUNCHEON 

 

Friday, july 6th 

The Lockhart ISD Board of Trustees named 

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and 

Instruction Mark Estrada as the lone finalist 

for superintendent of schools for Lockhart 

ISD. The Board voted unanimously to approve 

Estrada as the top pick to lead the fast-growth 

school district at a special called meeting 

Monday, June 11th. 

The Plum Creek Shooting Society 
 

Join the Shooters at 
 

Comanche Country Ranch and Events 
Venue, a full-size Ole Western Town complete 
with a Hotel & Saloon, General Store, and 
more Saturday, July 7th for the Shooters 
monthly assembly.   
 

Shooting begins at 9:00 AM.  A catered lunch 
is served at the completion of the match. 

($8.00 per plate) 

after hours 

Join the Lockhart Chamber Board of Directors 

and Staff  at the newly renovated Luling City 

Limits and enjoy a round or two of bowling 

and good food July 26th starting at 5:30 PM. 
 

1629 N Magnolia Ave  Luling, TX  78648 

 

The monthly Chamber luncheon will be held on Thursday July 12, 2018 at noon at the  

First Lockhart Baptist Church Connection Center.  The luncheon will be sponsored  

and catered by Lockhart Chisholm Trail BBQ.  Plates are $10 per member  

and $15 per future member. 
 

The ‘Member Only’ cash drawing is $300.00.  

(You must be present and a member in good standing to win.) 
 

200 S BLANCO STREET 



 

Alexandra Worthington and Chef 
Alana Chandler, co-owners of 
Lockhart's newest retail store, The 
Culinary Room, opened their 
doors with a ribbon cutting and 
culinary celebration Friday, June 
15th. 
 

The Culinary Room offers celebration foods to make 
any meal feel more special, such as small batch farm-
stead cheeses, handmade charcuterie, and wine and 
beer selections. 
 

The Culinary Room will be offering cooking classes 
and hot panini sandwiches and grab & go meals in the 
coming months. 





Thank you to the following businesses and/or 

individuals that have shown their support for 

the Chamber and Lockhart by renewing their 

membership. 

 

Lockhart Youth Pop Warner 
 

Farm Bureau Insurance 
 

Lockhart Vision Source 
 

Ray Sanders 
 

Independence Title 
 

Rebecca Pulliam - State Farm 
 

Ronda A. Reagan Properties, Inc. 
 

Bestline Communications 
 

Brite & Shiny Carwash 
 

Dairy Queen 
 

Great Clips 
 

MASCON, Inc. 
 

Trails End Ranch 
 

Hometown Cinemas 
 

TEED Shirts 
 

Anton Outfitters 
 

Austin Telco Federal Credit Union 
 

Harbor Hospice 
 

Sunchase Square Apartments 
 

Whataburger 
 

Leisure Resort 
 

Dorothy Schulle 
 

Woodmen Life Chapter 2449 
 

Duran Gravel Co. 
 

Wilson-Riggin Lumber 
 

Join us at the Chamber Office 

Tuesday, July 10th at 9:00 AM to 

discuss “Cloud vs. Premise Phone 

Systems, What’s Best for your 

Business?” hosted by Bestline 

Communications. 
 

http://www.lockhartchamber.com/events/details/tech-tuesday-9123  

LOCKHART ANIMAL SHELTER 
 

IS AT  
 
 

 
ADOPT, DON'T SHOP! 

 

CARTS is offering FREE 
rides on their Country 
Bus Service the week of 
July 2nd - July6th. 

http://www.lockhartchamber.com/events/details/tech-tuesday-9123



